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Gallatin County FFA
January 2, 2012
Members of the Gallatin County Board of Education
We respectfully request your permission to attend the Kentucky FFA Leadership Training Center (FFA Camp) In Hardinsburg, KY from June 18-22nd. We request your permission to take students who are preparing for leadership positions within the chapter for the upcoming year. Students will have the opportunity to gain valuable life lessons and leadership skills that will help make them productive officers, students and citizens. This 5 day camp will also provide opportunity for networking and serve as a chapter retreat. We will be staying in cabins on the grounds chaperoned by Ms. Hill, Ms. Brown and a Male Chaperone. 
Sincerely, 
Katie Brown and Heather Hill
Katie Brown
Heather Hill
FFA Advisor’s
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